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Public notification of 1080 baiting 
 
 
 
This notification is to advise all landholders within 1 kilometre of the Tweed Shire 
Council properties at:  
 

•  Kyogle Rd, Dum Dum 2484 (Lots 102, 87 and 92 DP 755702) 

that 1080 fox/wild dog baits will be laid on the above-mentioned property from 
14/09/2022 to 31/10/2022.  
 

 
 
Property owners are recommended to restrain their domestic pets and working dogs and to ensure that 
they do not enter the baiting location during and after the poisoning operation. In the event of an 
accidental poisoning seek immediate veterinary assistance. 
 
1080 poisoned baits will be laid in accordance with Pesticide Control (1080 Bait Products) Order 2020 
under Section 38 Pesticides Act 1999.  
 
Additional requirements may be imposed by NCLLS.  
 
For further information contact:  
David Charley 0448865308 or  
Mark Schirmer on mark.schirmer@lls.nsw.gov.au  
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